
BARN ELMS UPDATE 

Work at our Barn Elms site is progressing well. 

On Friday 21 February at approximately 18:00 a low loader vehicle will be arriving to site to remove a 
large crane.  The crane will be loaded and removed from site at approximately 19:00. 

Due to their size, the vehicle and crane are being classified as abnormal loads. These movements are 
being made in accordance with the Metropolitan Police requirements regarding abnormal loads to help limit 
congestion on the local road network. 

Throughout both vehicle movements we will continue to keep disruption to a minimum through careful 
management of works sequence and arrangements. 

If you feel affected by Tideway’s work, you can contact Tideway’s Helpdesk and ask to speak to your local 
Mitigation and Compensation Lead, who will then be able to support and advise you on the Independent 
Compensation Panel (ICP). 

Duration of work 
• Friday 21 February: out of hours abnormal load 

movements. 

What to expect 

• Opening of the site entrance outside normal
working hours to allow for the arrival and
departure of a low loader vehicle.

What will we do 

• Considerately manage its arrival aligned to the
requirements of the Metropolitan Police

• Contact you if our plans change
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